
August 6, 2012 
 
 

The monthly meeting of the Keedysville Water Commission was called to order at 8: pm, with the 
following members present: Commission Members Matt Hull, Victoria Gudeman and  Gina Ellis and Town 
Administrator Rick Bishop. 
 
Minutes for July 2, 2012 were read and approved. 
 
General Fund Report was $118,813.88. 
 
Mr. Hull noted the continued leaks in the meter crocks along Main St. He said that parts have been sent to 
the manufacturer by C. William Hetzer, the installer, to determine if the parts were defective.  
 
Ms. Gudeman asked about the status of an operating agreement with Boonsboro.  Mr. Bishop said a 
meeting with Deb Smith, Rick Painter and Barry Levey was going to happen to draw up an agreement to 
present to the BKRWB. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 
 
Submitted,  
Richard Bishop 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 


